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PLEASE POST/DISTRIBUTE AS APPROPRIATE 

Milwaukee Board of School Directors 
Milwaukee, Wisconsin 

October 11, 2018 

TO THE MEMBERS OF THE BOARD OF SCHOOL DIRECTORS: 

The following Committee meeting is scheduled to take place in the Auditorium of the Central 

Services Building, 5225 West Vliet Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin, for consideration of the 

following items of business: 

C O M M I T T E E  O N  S T R A T E G I C  P L A N N I N G  A N D  B U D G E T  

6 : 3 0  p . m ,  T h u r s d a y ,  O c t o b e r  1 8 ,  2 0 1 8  

1. Action on a Request to Approve Changes to the Organizational Structure for the Office of 

Academics and the Office of Communications and School Performance 

2. Report with Possible Action on the Planning of the 2019-2020 (FY20) Budget 

Parameters 

3. Report with Possible Action on the District-Wide Equity Audit 

4. Report with Possible Action on the Black Lives Matter Initiative 

5. Report with Possible Action on Bilingual/Multicultural Education 

 

Upon reasonable notice, efforts will be made to accommodate the needs of individuals with 

disabilities through sign language interpreters or other auxiliary aids. Please contact the Office 

of Board Governance, Room 273, Central Services Building, 5225 West Vliet Street, P.O. Box 

2181, Milwaukee, WI 53201-2181; Telephone 475-8284; Fax 475-8071; TTY (888) 808-

0928. 

JACQUELINE M. MANN, Ph. D. 

Board Clerk 


